
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University 
MontrealA. E. MORGAN

24th February 1937

My dear Consul,

Frofessor iu Rou.ro baa handed to me yot'.r letter 

of the 17th February in which you are good enough to make the 

Interesting su. gestion with regard to tie possibility of 

establishing a Chair of Italian in the University.

»<’e should receive Liost gratefully any concrete 

proposals that you might care to submit.

Yours faithfully,

Ahe Marquis Baolo 
Royal Italian Consul,

Montreal.

de Simone,


